Langlie, Gary

From:

Langlie, Gary

Sent:

Tuesday, July 30, 2013 4:42 PM

To:

tomclements329@cs.com

Cc:

Abrams, Charlotte

Subject:

NRC Response to Friends of the Earth letter regarding Application XSNM3745

Tom Clements
Southeastern Nuclear Campaign Coordinator
Friends of the Earth
1112 Florence Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Tomclements329@cs.com

Dear Mr. Clements,

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is in receipt of your June 28, 2013 letter titled, Application XSNM3745 for a License to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission for Export of Highly Enriched Uranium from the U.S. to Canada: Time to Halt Bomb-Grade Uranium Shipments.

The NRC will make your letter a part of the file for the application and approval process for XSNM3745. This licensing application will follow the normal licensing process found in 10 CFR Part 110.

Please note that the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is not subordinate to, nor a part of the NRC. Please forward your comments regarding DOE directly to them.

Regards,

Gary Langlie
Licensing Officer
Office of International Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-1739
Gary.Langlie@nrc.gov